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      GLOBAL FRIDAYS 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMING EVENTS 

LECTURE 
 
Mark your calendars for the 3rd Annual NRESI Annual Lecture and Poster Presentation on Thursday, February 
28th, 5:30 pm.  The poster session will feature research by NRES graduate students and NRES Institute members. 
Following the poster presentation, Dr. Daivd Hik (University of Alberta) will deliver the NRESI Annual Lecture.  

THESIS DEFENCE 

 

Ms. Angela Dale, candidate for the degree: 

 

 Master of Science in Natural Resources and Environmental Studies (Biology)  

will be defending her t h e s i s  e n t i t l e d :  

 

" G e n e t i c  S t r u c t u r e  O f  T h e  F o l i a r  P a t h o g e n  Dothistroma septosporum I n   Northwest British Columbia Suggests Recombination And High Gene Flow " 

 

Supervisor:  Dr. Kathy Lewis    

DATE:    January 23, 20088

T I M E :      1 : 0 0  p m 8

PLACE:  Room 6-307, Conference Centre 

       UNBC Prince George Campus 

January 302

12:00—1:30 pm8

Room 6-306 

 

Dr. Laurie Chan 

Community Health Sciences, UNBC 

 

“ L i v i n g  o n  T o p  o f  t h e  W o r l d ”  

January 25 

12:00—1:30 pm8

Room 6-306 

 

Dr. Catherine Nolan 

Geography, UNBC 

 

“Mining Misery: Earth and (Canadian)  

Skye in Guatemala” 

STUDENT CHAPTER OF THE WILDLIFE SOCIETY? The Wildlife Society is an international, non-profit scientific and educational organization serving and representing  wildlife professionals in all areas of wildlife conservation and resource management.  It consists of a number of  Chapters, including a recently formed Canadian Chapter.  The goal of the Society is to promote excellence in wildlife s t e w a r d s h i p  t h r o u g h  s c i e n c e  a n d  e d u c a t i o n .   O n e  o f  t h e  w a y s  in which the Wildlife Society addresses its educational goals is through Student Chapters. Student Chapters are composed of underg r a d u a t e  a n d  g r a d u a t e  s t u d e n t s  w o r k i n g  with professional members of the Wildlife Society.  To help gauge interest in forming a Student Chapter at UNBC, there will be a meeting:    

       T h u r s d a y ,  J a n u a r y  2 4 th                      R o o m  7 - 1 5 8             6 : 0 0 p m 8 -  8 : 0 0  p m 8  



Stephen Dery is presenting a seminar entitled "Recent Northern Hemisphere snowcover extent trends" 
at the University of Alberta on Friday, 18 January 2008. 

 


